Tenant Notification for Emergency
Preparedness

Date: [Insert Date]

Dear [Tenant's Name],

As part of our commitment to ensuring the safety and well-being of all residents, we would like
to remind you of the importance of being prepared for emergencies.

In the event of an emergencyi, it is crucial to have a plan in place. Here are a few steps you can

take:

Discuss and establish an emergency plan with your family.
Keep an emergency kit stocked with essential supplies.
Know the emergency evacuation routes of the building.

Stay informed about local emergency services and resources.

We encourage you to review this information and take necessary actions to ensure your safety
and that of your loved ones. For any questions or additional resources, please feel free to contact
the management office.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Best regards,

[Your Name]
[Property Management Company]
[Contact Information]



